
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

March 28th-April 1st 

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

Monday, March 28th 

 

o Easter Monday 

 

Thursday, March 31st 

 

o Scholastic Bookfair class visitation (schedule 

attached) 

o Intramural Action –Grade 4/5 Atomic Volleyball: 

Lakers vs. Bulls; Nets vs. Celtics 

o Parent Teacher Meetings 4-7pm 

Tuesday, March 29th 

 

o Report Card distributed 

o Choir Gr. 2-5 

 

 

Friday, April 1st 

 

o No school for students 

o Parent Teacher Interview 9-11am 

o Professional Learning for staff – afternoon 

o Healthy Lunch Website Opens 

Wednesday, March 30th 

o We Day speaker for grades 4-5 students 

o Scholastic Bookfair class visitation 

(scheduled attached) 

o Activity Stations- 2 Bl & 2 O’B 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

April 4th- Last Day of Mad Science 

April 8th-Last Day to order Healthy Lunch (Food Period 

#7) 

April 8th- National Service Dog Fundraiser PAWS for 

Autism 

April 11th-Healthy Lunch Food Period #7 starts 

April 21st- Home and School Meeting at 7pm 

April 22nd- Earth Day 

             

Information Items: 

-Report cards will be handed out on Tuesday with assigned Parent Teacher times included in the 

envelopes. We look forward to seeing many of you on Thursday between 4-7pm and Friday morning 

between 9-11am. Please arrive on time and be respectful of the assigned time slots. 

-Congratulations to all students who participated in the district chess tournament.They were all great F.E.S. 

ambassadors! Three of our students finished in the top three for their grade level and will be moving on to 

provincials in Edmundston. Good luck to Eliot Tozer in grade 1, and Alex Backman and Aaron Murphy in 

grade 2!  

-Congratulations to those students who participated in our Mouse Trap Car races this week! Your creativity 

and enthusiasm did not go unnoticed. First, second and third place winners will be shared in next week’s 

Connections.  

-If you are looking for childcare for the 2016-2017 school year, Go Go Afterschool, available on site at 

F.E.S., is expanding.  Please call them directly at 455-5496 or toll free 877-977-4646 for more information. 

Go-Go After School offers both full-time and part-time care options, as well as full-day care on storm days, 

PD Days, and camps over the December holidays, March break and summer break!   
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- A copy of the Scholastic book fair visitation schedule (including our volunteer schedule) is attached. We 

have many time slots that need additional volunteers. We are also looking for volunteers for Thursday 

Evening from 4pm-7pm and Friday morning from 9am-11am. Please E-mail Ashley.dobbin@nbed.nb.ca if 

you have any availability. Thank you in advance for your consideration. Book Fairs are a great way to 

raise money for books, get families involved, and get children excited about reading. Book fairs would not 

be possible without the support of our many volunteers who help set up and merchandise the books, assist 

the little ones in selection of books and who act as sales people and cashiers.  

- Paws for Autism is a fundraising program designed to raise awareness of Autism, Certified Service Dogs 

for Autism and NSD (National Service Dogs). Paper paws will be sold on Friday, April 8th for two dollars 

each and will be posted on our special bulletin board with the child’s (donor’s) name. Your support will be 

greatly appreciated.   

-Our Home and School group has partnered with Mabel's Labels as a fundraiser. It's simple! Click on the 

link http://www.campaigns.mabelslabels.com  and select Fairvale Elementary School. A percentage of all 

purchases will be donated back to the school. 

 

--Our weekly Family Connections are also posted on our school website under the Synrevoice tab. 
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